Chief Procurement Office
Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services

io ATTN: Scott McKinnery

From: Bill Grunloh

Date: May 19, 2020

Subject: 2019-04 Roadway Weather Information System (RWIS) Contract Amendment #2

CPO Determination on Recommendation

As the Chief Procurement Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following.

I concur with the Department’s recommendation of its intention to amend the Roadway Weather
Information System (RWIS)/2019-04 contract to extend the current contract end date from
6/30/2020 to a new end date of 6/30/2021. Additionally, Contracting Technology, Inc and MIO
Companies Inc will be added as sub-contractors to install in-pavement RWIS sensors.
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“Bill Grunloh Date
Chief Procurement Officer

2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Room 200, Springfield, Illinois 62764
Phone: 217-558-5434



